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Thank you, Mr. President.

Trinidad and Tobago thanks the Government of Chile for its comprehensive report and robust engagement in this fourth cycle UPR process. 

We take note of the progress made since its last review, including on recommendations advanced by Trinidad and Tobago. We highlight, in this regard, the 2022 “Chile Supports” plan aimed at poverty reduction; the National Plan for the Strengthening of Rural Education; and the adoption of a number of instruments aimed at combatting violence against women such as the National Action Plan to Combat Violence against Women and Gender-based Violence 2021–2030.

Recognising Chile’s continued commitment to the promotion and protection of human rights, and in a spirit of constructive engagement, Trinidad and Tobago recommends that Chile:

1. Continues its efforts to address forms of discrimination faced by Indigenous peoples, migrants and women of African descent.

We wish the Delegation of Chile a productive review. 

Thank you.


